
Steven’s Amendments 

In compliance with the Steven's Amendment, the federal 

government has given Title I, II, IV, and VI monies to 

CUSD # 3 to support their local programs. Anyone 

interested in acquiring more information as to how these 

monies are targeted or spent should contact Mrs. Erica 
Smith, Superintendent at (217)593-7116. 


